



Data Protection policy:  

Sidmouth Science Festival is committed to ensuring that we comply 
with the data protection laws and principles and to meeting our legal 
obligations as laid down by the Data Protection Act 2018.

 

The personal data we hold only consists of subscription-based mailing 
list information so we can send you electronic news, details and 
fundraising information about the Science Festival.


We take steps to ensure that personal data is up to date and accurate 
and we provide means for individuals to ask to have their data deleted 
promptly from such lists.


We do not share our mailing lists with other groups or organisations, or 
harvest personal data from external sources.


We will provide individuals copies of the data we hold on them, on 
request.


Your data related queries can be sent to: 
info@sidmouthsciencefestival.org  

The legislation can be found at the UK government website.
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